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Sent: 22 January 2020 12:37
To: _WEB_Local Plan
Subject: Wisloe Development

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

I object to the development at Wisloe for the following reasons There are insufficient 

services for a large increase in local population. 
The volume of traffic on the A 38 is already very high at peak times, such a large 
increase in local population would inevitably lead to far more cars in the area, this 

coupled with the fact that the A 38 is effectively a relief road when ( and there are 
lots) of problems on the M5, this is likely to result in gridlock. 

The noise levels from the M5 are very intrusive, even at the distance I live from the road 
>=1 mile, it's difficult to imagine living closer to it or that the noise levels are even 

within permitted limits. 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Sent from my iPad 


